
 
 
 
 
  

G I F T E D 
 

A weekly activity that will encourage 5-11 year 
olds to think about how they can use their 

creative talents to worship and listen to God.  



Who Are We?  
My name is Shona Hunter-Singh and I am currently the Children’s and 
Family Worker at Gold Hill Baptist Church in Chalfont St Peter.  
 
In a typical week we love to connect with children and families from our 
village and beyond. Due to the worlds current situations, meeting in 
person has had to stop for the time being.  However, this doesn’t mean 
that we don’t want to continue connecting with our community.  
 
Over the next season we will be uploading different resources to our 
website for 0-11s and families at: 
 

goldhill.org/kidszone 
 

 Here you will also find a weekly plan for the different things we will be 
uploading or doing virtually that you would be more that welcome to join.  
 
You are also able to contact myself directly at 
 

shona.hunter-singh@goldhill.org 

 
How it Works 

 
In March 2020 we began a group which allowed children between the 

ages of 5-11 to explore how they can use their creative talents in 
worshipping and listening to God. 

 
Over the next few weeks we will be uploading a weekly activity that we 

pray will allow this to continue at home. 
 

We would love to see the creations you come up with. If you are on 
Instagram or Facebook please do tag Gold Hill Baptist Church. Or email 

me on the address above! 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     Worship Activity: 
 

Our worship activity this week is a bit different too!  
 

We aren’t in prison but we are in lockdown which is very different to being able to see our 
friends, go to school and all of the things we normally would have done.  

 
Paul wrote letters to the Church, he encouraged them, told them about Jesus and 

sometimes even challenged them in a way that made them stronger.  
 

Spend some time listening to God. Just like Paul, write a letter to the ‘Church’. What does 
God want to say to them whilst we are in lockdown? How can we share Jesus with other 

people? What does He want us to remember?  
 

Remember, when God speaks to us it always builds us up and brings us closer to Him. 
       

       Bible Study: 
 
This week, our Bible study is a little bit different. I am going to tell you something 
about a man called Paul. If you want to watch a video about him, you can click on this 
link:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g-tqgp8g-TM 
 
Paul wrote many letters in the Bible. But, some of them were written whilst he was in 
prison! Paul was so committed to helping churches in different places and sharing 
Jesus with them.  
 

1. Do you think it would have been hard or easy for Paul in prison?  
2. Why did he want to tell people about Jesus?  
3. What can we learn from Paul?  

 
 

 

Listen to the song ‘Build Your Kingdom Here’ by Rend Collective 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sbdJXKqVgtg 

 
 
 

          What has God been saying to you? 
 

 
Has God reminded you of anything? Maybe, He has given you a name of someone or 
something else!  
 
Why not make a note of these things and pray about what God is saying to you today.  


